
Dear 5 Amber 

We hope that this letter finds you and your families well and that you have all been able to make the most of 

the lovely weather tduring your Easter holiday.   

Message from Mrs Black: 

Currently, life is all a little bit strange but it’s been good having family around at home and spending time 

together.  It seems like such a long time since we last saw each other but I am looking forward to having more 

contact with you over google classroom.  I imagine that some of you are finding it hard to focus on work and 

get into a routine but hopefully the new suggested timetable will help with that.  

Matilda has kept me very busy at home and we’ve enjoyed watching Frozen 2 and Toy Story (her favourite films).  

We have been doing lots of gardening together and learning about seeds and plants – hopefully in the summer 

we will have some tomatoes and sunflowers that we have grown ourselves.   

I’ve set myself a challenge of reading some different authors read while we’re not at school – maybe you can 

recommend some to me on Google Classroom?  This week I decided to test my resilience and remind myself 

of my mantra and taught myself how to crochet.  Even as adults we sometimes forget how enjoyable it can be 

to learn a new skill - I've restarted so many times but it’s been good fun.   

Message from Ms Lever: 

I am thinking of you all during this changing time and hope that you’re enjoying spending this time at home, 

like I have been with my boys and Roxy (our dog).  We’ve been on lots of lovely walks and bike rides.  I miss 

you all very much and looking forward to seeing you all when we return to school.   

Message from Miss Jeffers: 

I hope you have enjoyed your Easter break and are benefiting from the quality family time at home. I know 

lots of you will be busy with the home learning, reading and keeping active – well done! I have been in school 

with the key worker children on a few days and have been keeping busy at home: baking, gardening, reading 

and going for long walks as well as preparing work for you all. I am looking forward to seeing your 

contributions to Google Classroom and hope to see you all soon.  

If you are unsure of what to do or have any questions, please contact the school and ask. One of us will try our 

best to respond and help you.  There are lots of people around who are there to help and support you 

whenever you need it.   

It would be lovely to hear back from you and to find out how you are doing and what you have been up to. If 

possible, please write us a letter back or post it onto google classroom if you can. If you do not have access to 

a computer or laptop please contact us and we will send the work home instead.  

Take care and keep safe 5 Amber. 

Mrs Black and Miss Jeffers 


